An Coimisitn The Grain House -353 1 4000 800

um Rialail Féntas The Exchange +353 1 4000 850
Jelgard Square North info@cru.ie

Jallaght, Dublin 24
D24 PXW(

Ms Arlene Chawke

GCRP Secretary

EirGrid Plc

The Qval

160 Shelbourne Road

Ballsbridge

Dublin 4

Ireland

06 November 2018 Qur Ref. D/18/19397

Re: inclusion of the text ‘or as agreed with the TSO’ relating to the meteorological
mast requirements MPID 273

Dear Arlene,

| refer to your correspondence to CRU of 16 October 2018 seeking approval of Grid Code
modification MPID 273, as recommended at Grid Code Review Panel meeting on 02 May
2018.

The CRU is satisfied that EirGrid has recommended this modification for approval by the CRU
in accordance with the relevant provisions set out in the Grid Code for the handling of revisions
and that the views of stakeholders have been adequately considered and addressed.

Having considered the modification and its supporting documentation the CRU approves this
medification and directs EirGrid to revise the Grid Code which shall be deemed to be amended
accordingly from the date of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Robert O'Rourke

Manager, Electricity Networks

cC. John Melvin, CRU



